
October 5, 2021 
--Sent by Email-- 

 
Steve Wisnieweski 
Millennium Forms 
550 East Centralia St. 
Elkhorn, WI  53131 
 
 
 Subject: Approval of revised “Site Investigation Work Plan” 
  Millennium Forms, 550 E. Centralia St., Elkhorn, WI    DNR# 02-65-587693 
 
Dear Mr. Wisnieweski: 
 
The department received The Reese Group’s revised “Site Investigation Work Plan” (the revised workplan), for 
the site referenced above, on September 17, 2021. Revisions were made to the original workplan (received by the 
department on June 28, 2021) based on August 20, 2021 comments by the department. The review fee for the 
workplan, required under ch. NR 749, Wisconsin Administrative Code, was submitted with the original plan. 
 
The revised workplan is approved. The revised workplan adequately addresses the department’s August 20th 
comments and appears compliant with the relevant administrative code requirements. 
 
Please contact me if you have questions.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
Jeff Ackerman, P.G. 
Hydrogeologist 
608-219-2302 
jeff.ackerman@wi.gov 
 
Cc: Tina Reese, The Reese Group 
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